
 
“Lead, Develop, and Promote Positive Hockey Experiences.” 

September 16, 2020 
 
 
Hello Parents & Players,  
 
Our hockey season is fast approaching as the ice will be ready in the arena by the first week of 
October and then it is time to get out and play!   
 
Our Executive is working hard to get things organized for a smooth start to the hockey season. 
We are establishing a Back to Play Plan in regard to Covid 19 protocols and have modified our 
pricing and payment options for this year. 
 
Please monitor your emails in the coming week regarding this information. Currently we have a 
team(s) at each age level.  We will be joining together with Mount Forest, Minto and Drayton to 
set up Cohort (Bubble) groups that our kids can play within our regional health unit boundaries. 
 
Arthur Minor Hockey is searching for coaches to Lead and Assist teams this season. Please 
contact me or a member of the Executive if you would be interested. Coaching Courses are 
offered online this year, so it would be a good opportunity to get Credentials.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we navigate this unique season. 
 
Our main objective is for the kids to be safe and still be able to get out and have some fun! 
 
 
 Take care and stay healthy!  
Ann Warnaar  
President, Arthur Minor Hockey,  
president@arthurminorhockey.com  
https://arthurminorhockey.com 


